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To Whom it may concern: 

 

We are in the process of combining this pit with the adjoining pit M1978-283.  Mr 

Steve O’brien with Environmental Inc. is currently doing the conversion.  His 

contact info is 303-423-7297. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Gary Vezzani 

Vice President 

Walsenburg Sand & Gravel Co. Inc. 

 




